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From: Howard F. Feinman
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: HB 2549 and HB 2552
Date: Tuesday, February 26, 2013 4:39:22 PM


I strongly support this legislation. It will be a significant improvement to the sex
offender registration process in Oregon.
 
Thank you.
 
Howard F. Feinman
Arnold Gallagher P.C.
800 Willamette St., Ste. 800
Eugene, OR 97401
 
(541) 484-0188
Fax (541) 484-0536
hfeinman@agsprp.com
www.arnoldgallagher.com
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